
From: Valentin-Rodriguez, Celimar
To: "Daniel Hall"
Cc: Herrera, Tomas
Subject: NRC: Request for Additional Information KH Imports, LLC
Date: Friday, March 29, 2019 3:39:54 PM

Good afternoon Mr. Hall,
 
I have one additional question as we near the completion of the review of your application.  Please
confirm that KH Imports, LLC will maintain copies in the U.S. of all quality control records, as
required by 10 CFR 110.53(b).
 
Thank you,
 

Celimar Valentin-Rodriguez, Ph.D.
General Engineer
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NMSS/MSST/MSTB
( (301) 415-7124
8 Celimar.Valentin-Rodriguez@nrc.gov
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